
Nottingham Selectboard Work Session 

Wednesday, March 20, 2024 

Members present: John Morin, Steve Welch, Tim Dabrieo, Matthew Shirland, and John Decker. 

Others: Town Administrator Ellen White, Chief Fawn Woodman, Recreation Director Kortney 

Dorow, Highway Director Steve Rollins, Library Trustee Jen Philips, and Town Clerk Lori 

Anderson. 

Members of the public: See sign in sheet attached. 

Call to Order 

Chairman John Morin called the work session to order at 6:30 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

2024 Budget Work Session 

Options on how to proceed were discussed including proceeding with the default budget or holding 

a special meeting pursuant to RSA 40:13, x, which requires a new operating budget figure to be 

proposed. 

Discussion on the default budget in comparison to year-to-date expenditures, and the 2024 failed 

operating budget. Input was received from the Town Administrator and Department Heads that 

were in attendance. The budget was reviewed by line item and proposed changes were tracked. A 

worksheet showing the figures discussed is attached to these minutes for reference. 

The Board decided to hold another work session next Wednesday, March 2 7, 2024 to continue their 

review of the default budget and decide on a bottom line figure needed to possibly move forward 

with a special meeting pursuant to RSA 40: 13, x. 

Adjournment 

Mr. Dabrieo made a motion to close the work session. Mr. Decker seconded. Roll call vote was 

taken: Mr Decker - aye; Mr. Welch - aye; Mr. Morin - aye; Mr. Dabrieo - aye. Motion passed 4-0. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:58 pm. 

Submitted by , 

Ellen White, Town Administrator 
















